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Galloway Township, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey is offering a wide 
range of continuing professional education courses for public safety and security professionals.  
The courses, which begin September 12 and run through late fall, have been developed by 
Stockton’s Center for Public Safety and Security.  

The Center, established earlier this year, is an academic initiative in partnership with New 
Jersey’s public safety and security sectors; dedicated to providing training, consulting and other 
resources in support of professional excellence. The Center is committed to fostering a 
collective culture of professionalism, purpose and doctrine across all law enforcement and 
public safety disciplines.   

The classes include frontline supervision training, cyber crime and evidence training, internal 
affairs investigation programs, tactical interviewing, expert testimony, serial offenders and more. 
All classes are offered at the Galloway Township campus.  

For more information, contact the Center at CPSS@stockton.edu to be put on the mailing list, or 
call 609.652.4342. 
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